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Photos: Houston Meeting, 2012

Photo taken at the Houston Museum of Natural Science:  Back row:  Helen Steele, Max and
Earline Alford, Pauline and Earl Alford, Ramona Darden, Robert Alford, and Walt Smith.  
Front row:  Janice Smith, Jim and Lynn Shelley, Jim and Deloris Bitting, Gail Alford, and
Evelyn Mistich.

Kathy and John Schultz.Delfina and James Alford.



Photos, Houston Meeting, 2012 continued

Earline Alford presented a
certificate to Jerry Alford for
being the most mature
member at the meeting.

Earline Alford presented a
certificate to Kim Savage for
traveling the longest distance
to   attend the meeting.

Max Alford, AAFA President,
presented a plaque to Doris
Vetri for being the Treasurer
of  AAFA for 20 years.

Max Alford presented a plaque to
Ramona Darden for serving as the
Meetings Coordinator for 15 years.

Gail Alford won a book on
the city of Houston.

Earline Alford gave a certificate to
Joana Breeland, Tricia McElveen, and
Gail Hall for having the most family
members present.

Joan and Don Alford won a
beautiful stained glass doily made
by Earline Alford in center.

James Alford received a certificate for one
free room night at the hotel from Ramona
Darden.



Photos: Houston Meeting, 2012, continued...

Joana  Breeland won a lovely
quilted wall hanging donated by
Ramona Darden.  Earline  Alford is
on the right.

Lynn Shelley won a beautiful
tablecloth made by Earline Alford on

the right.

Pat Fite.Robert and Pat Thorn.

Ramona and Nick Darden posed at Sudies
where we ate dinner on Sunday night.

Doris Vetri and Evelyn Mistich. George and Terra Ruppert.
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